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Paul Foley

From: Paul Magid [magid550@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2011 2:41 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org
Cc: sjsturgis@gmail.com
Subject: roundabout

 I won't be able to make it tonight but I wanted to register my strong opposition to the roundabout and my 
strong support for referring it to the commission.  This is not an OB issue but one that effects all the towns..  As 
a WTisb. resident, I go thru the blinking light every day and find that I never have to wait.  If there is a 
roundabout, the traffic between VH and Etown will dominate and it will be very difficult for those coming from 
Barnes Rd to access the intersection.  I am from DC, roundabout city, and know from experience that 
roundabouts are hell on pedestrians and bikers and on drivers encountering them for the first time.  I think 
things are working fine as they are.  If it ain't broke don't fix it.  On the other hand, as to OB town government, 
that might be a different story.  Paul Magid 
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